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 Steven Powell OBJ2015/4456/P 09/09/2015  14:14:07 As a local resident who has frequently used the Admiral Mann pub I'm copletely opposed to this 

planned re-development. We've lost far too many pubs in Islington and more widely in London.

For many years the Admiral Mann has been a friendly, much used and much loved local community 

asset. 

The proposed development will leave a much reduced "footprint" for the pub. It won't be viable 

economically, socially or environmentally in terms of noise to which the new residents of the proposed 

flats would inevitably object.

We are in danger of turning our borough and our city into a large dormitory in which there is space for 

social interaction. I am deeply suspicious of the plans proposed by this developer given his history.

I know that we need more homes, but not at the expense of such a much loved and established 

community asset.

Please reject this application. Save the Admiral Mann!

Flat E Third Floor

32 Arundel Square

Islington

London

N7 8AS

Page 3 of 7


